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News from inside the classroom 

We have finished our farming topic and we have been looking at the story of 
the Lighthouse Keeper’s Lunch. We used this story to do some technology 
and science. We created our own baskets to safely transport an egg, then we 
used our knowledge of circuits to create our own lighthouses. We have 
celebrated lots of successes outside of school when the children have posted 
their achievements on Teams. Let’s keep doing this in 2025! Merry Christmas 
from all the boys and girls in P4b. 

 

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  

We really enjoyed doing our class assembly and reading your wonderful 
feedback. Mrs Hogarth and Mr Jeffrey were so proud of how we managed to 
create our own scripts in groups and then perform them in front of the 
school. We are working really hard to keep using Teams in school and at 
home and we have enjoyed using things like Adobe on Teams as well. We 
had Mrs Lattimore from NYCOS to do some singing games with us and we 
really enjoyed learning new songs and actions. 

 

 
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  

We are looking forward to our next topics and we will be learning about the 
Victorians. We hope we will get to go on a fun school trip in 2025. We are 
looking forward to learning lots of new things and sharing these with you. 
We are going to be learning how to play Ocarinas and African drums next 
year. Also, we are looking forward to seeing our daffodils growing in the 
spring. 

 


